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Dear Parents and Carers,
NEWS FROM SCHOOL THIS WEEK
Skipping Competition – Year 5 – Well done!
Year 5 were exemplary in their behaviour and attitude this week, representing the school in a cluster skipping event against 6 other local schools. I was delighted to accompany them and they should all feel very proud of themselves!  I was especially impressed with the way that the children supported and encouraged each other – well done Year 5. 
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Phonics – Information for Reception and Year 1 parents

Thanks to Mrs Dobson for running the final parent workshop of this half term, which I think was the best attended of them all! We are really grateful for your ongoing support and involvement in your child’s learning.

Following yesterday’s phonics meeting, some parents have asked for a reminder of what the sounds are. If you have a child in Reception or Year 1, please do have a look at this weblink for further information: https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/ 

#GBSCHOOLCLEAN
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Apple Class made a pledge to keep our school environment tidy, we carried out a litter pick around the school grounds. We collected a bin bag full of rubbish. The children will all receive a ‘Litter Heroes’ certificate.

The Great British Spring Clean takes place from 17th March – 2nd April
PE Kits and School Uniform

After Easter, we request that children in Apple class come to school wearing their PE kits on Wednesday and Friday.  This will help with transition into Year 1 and maximise learning time in the summer term having had the opportunity to develop their changing skills in school.  

We have noticed that increasing numbers of children are coming to school wearing trainers instead of school shoes, on days when they are not doing PE. We request that after the holidays, children do stick to wearing school shoes alongside their uniform and trainers with PE kits on their allocated days.  This helps ensure that they all look smart and presentable and that they are dressed appropriately for the tasks of each day.  Thank you for your support.
Residential Visit Offer – Important Information for Years 3 - 5
We have been giving careful consideration to the residential offer for our children, as we strive to give them a range of opportunities and experiences throughout their primary years. With this in mind, alongside other factors, including the smaller cohort number in our current Year 5, we have made a change to our planned residential visit to Robinwood in the next academic year. 
Previously, this visit was aimed at Year 6 only, however, in October 2023, children in Year 5 and 6 (current Year 4 and 5) will all have the opportunity to attend the weekend residential visit, during which they will experience a range of outdoor and adventurous activities including canoeing, zip wire, trapeze, climbing, raft building and many more. 
We are then looking ahead to the following year (Autumn 2024) where we hope to take Year 5 and 6 children (current Year 3 and 4) on a different type of residential visit to give them a cultural experience in a city – perhaps either Edinburgh or Liverpool. 
We wanted to be able to provide parents and carers with sufficient notice in order to begin to make the necessary financial arrangements and to provide the opportunity to get in touch if you have any immediate questions.  Further details about October’s visit will follow in due course.
Club News

Please note the after-school club timetable for the final week of this term.  If the club is not listed below (e.g. Craft Club) this means it is not on next week.  
	Monday

27
	SATs Club (no charge) 

3:30pm – 4:15pm

Year 6

Mrs Rayner

	Tuesday

28
	Multi-Sports (fee paid direct) 
3:30 – 4:30pm

Years 1 – 6

Mark Cromack  

	Wednesday

29
	Italian (no charge)

3:30pm – 4:15pm

Year 2-6

Mrs Aristizabal

	Thursday

30
	Chess (no charge) 

3:30pm – 4:15pm

Year 3-6 
Mrs Seligman


Run a Mile Club – please note that this will resume after Easter on Monday 24 April.  We do intend for this club to continue throughout the summer term, even when the breakfast club has commenced.
Further information about the summer term club offer will follow in due course, but we wanted to give you advanced notice of an opportunity for a new club starting in Beech class after Easter.

Phonics Games Club Drop in - Thursdays until the end of June (starting Thursday 27 April)
Message from Mrs Dobson

After the phonics meeting this week, I have decided to offer a 'phonics games club' on Thursdays after school in the run up to the phonics screening check for parents/carers and children.

Year 1 children (& Year 2 by invitation) will have the opportunity to play a variety of phonics games with a parent/carer that cover the sounds we have learnt in class. Mrs Dobson and Miss Ford, who are Little Wandle trained, will be available in the session to help with any sounds and the pronunciation of them. 

Children must be accompanied by an adult to play the game with them. The club will run until 4.15pm but there is no expectation to stay for the whole time - please just 'drop in'.

Any questions, please come and see me.

Mrs Dobson  
Wow Walk to School Challenge Weekly Update

Message from Mrs Helfferich 
[image: image43.jpg]


WOW Walk to school
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Next month’s badge is for WW1 Remembrance – I love the design on this badge. WW1 began 28 July 1914 and ended 11 November 1918.
Did you know?

· It became known as the Great War because it affected people all over the world and was the biggest war anyone had ever known.

· When war broke out and the men went off to fight, women took on their jobs and kept things running back in Britain. By the end of 1918, women were working as bus conductors, secretaries and on farms

This week’s results are as follows:
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                   Apple, Beech & Holly 
   




Oak          
Walking Inspiration 

Mabel and Pippa went on a big walk in Farndale, they were hoping to see lots of daffodils but unfortunately, they had not flowered.
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Constance and Ernie went for a walk near Lake Gormire and found lots of snow. They also walked the Heworth Fairy Walk  www.fossfairytrail.com. Super walking, well done.
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Mrs Helfferich
Healthy Lifestyle Focus – Screen Time

Information source: https://www.tutordoctor.co.uk/blog/2019/april/why-its-important-to-limit-your-childs-screen-ti/ 

How Much Screen Time Is Too Much?
For children under 18 months: Avoid screen time (except video-chatting).

For children 18-24 months: No more than a half an hour per day of screen time alongside an adult. Try to avoid solo screen use.

Children 3-5 years: An hour of screen time per day.

For children over the age of 6: 2 hours or less of solo screen time daily.

What Is the Right Amount of Screen Time?
For children at school their screen time should be reduced to only 2 hours per day. This doesn’t just refer to TV, but includes all electronic devices such as phones, tablets, games consoles, laptops and computers. If this transition seems difficult, it’s a good idea to have activities on hand like books, puzzles and craft supplies. You could also try to plan out family time such as going for a walk or playing a board game together to encourage interaction.

Why Is It Important to Limit Screen Time?
Although some screen time can be educational, too much of it may have a negative effect on a child’s development and overall well-being. An excess amount can even increase the risk of health, development and learning issues.

Delayed Learning
We know that young children learn best from interacting with people and not screens. It is only through real-life interactions such as conversations and play-time that children can think creatively, actively problem solve and actually accomplish activities as opposed to passively watching. Research has even found that toddlers who were exposed to handheld screen time were more likely to have delayed expressive language skills.

Inconsistent Sleep
Screen time can have such an intense effect on the brain that, even after we turn off the device, the brain keeps firing as if it were still watching it. That’s why the more screen time a child has, the more likely they will have trouble falling asleep or maintaining a regular sleep schedule. Poor sleep habits not only affect a child’s mood and behaviour but can make it hard to concentrate, meaning listening and learning at school becomes difficult.

Obesity
Children who spend lots of time in front of a screen are less likely to be active, which over time can lead to issues with obesity. It’s also likely that kids who watch a lot of TV will be exposed to advertisements for fast food and sugary drinks, which can encourage an unhealthy diet.
Behaviour and Attention Issues
Excessive screen time has been found to have an effect on a child’s attention span and can encourage hyperactivity and behavioural issues in school and at home.

Drop-off in Educational Activities
Studies have found that as children get older and spend more time using screens, there is a high drop-off rate in the amount of educational activities they engage in.

How Can I Easily Limit My Child’s Screen Time?
There’s no question that limiting screen time is going to be challenging at times. However, even though your child may throw tantrums or get upset when their screen time is limited, it’s important to remember there will be many benefits in the long run. Here are a few tips to help regulate screen time.

Remove Screens from Your Child’s Bedroom
Having a TV or computer in the bedroom is a huge distraction for your child, especially when they’re meant to be studying or falling asleep. It’s even been linked to kids getting lower test scores, so removing TV’s and any other electronic devices from their bedroom is a priority!

Set Time Limits and Stick to Them
Whether it's letting your kids watch an hour of TV after their homework is complete or no more than 30 minutes texting with friends, it’s crucial that you establish clear rules and limits for screen time. Even though it may be tempting to give in when your kids get upset or throw a tantrum, be consistent and firm.

Be a Good Role Model
Parents should lead by example and limit their time spent in front of the TV, on the computer or using a smartphone or tablet. Children are very tuned in to their parents’ habits, and will imitate what they see. A great place to start would be having 'Screen-Free' times throughout the day, where you leave your devices in a different room.
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**UPCOMING EVENTS**

ENRICHMENT – INCLUDING EDUCATIONAL VISITS AND VISITORS
**UPDATED** Crayke’s Greatest Show Audition News – Tue 28 March
Message from Miss Walker and School Council

[image: image45.png]



We regret that it is not possible for parents and carers to attend this event, but we will ensure that photographs of the performances are made available.

On Tuesday 28th March we will be putting on a spectacular talent show! This is an opportunity to celebrate our unique talents and showcase what makes the children so amazing.
Easter Service – Wednesday 29 March
Please join us at St Cuthbert’s Church on Wednesday 29 March at 11am for our Easter Service.
Carlton Lodge Residential – Parent Meeting  Wed 29 March@3:40pm
Parents and carers of children in Year 5 are invited to a parent meeting to learn more about the upcoming residential visit in June.  This will be held in Oak class on Wednesday 29 March at 3:40pm. We hope you can make it!
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Chess Club Match – Thursday 30 March
Message from Mrs Seligman

Crayke School Chess Club have invited governors to take part in a chess match on Thursday 30 March, at 3.30pm, at school.  We look forward to hearing who is victorious!
SATs Club – Dates
Mrs Rayner is keen for the children not to miss any SATs club sessions in the run up to the tests. She is also determined to overcome the hurdle of the number of Mondays which school is not open to pupils before then and therefore the SATs club will be running on the following dates for Year 6 pupils:
Monday 27 March

Wednesday 19 April

Monday 24 April

Wednesday 3 May

Mrs Rayner has also found the following news article which highlights the importance of a healthy breakfast, which is an interesting read: https://www.bbc.co.uk/food/articles/food_exam_performance#:~:text=Add%20a%20protein%20food%2C%20such,to%20have%20brain%2Dboosting%20properties. 
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Quiz Night – TOMORROW!
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EASTER BREAK THE RULES DAY
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Friday 31st March 2023  [image: image17.png]



Dear Rule Breakers!

It’s here again…the best day ever…when you are allowed to break some of the strictest school rules! Yes!

For every rule broken the suggested donation is 50p to the school CHASA (Crayke Home and School Association) fund, however all and any donations are gratefully received. There are 10 rules that can be broken, and we have provided some guidance below on how you may break the rule. 

Easter theme or Easter colours welcomed!
Also, when you are in school for the day on Friday 31st March, you are not allowed to break any further rules as they are there to help everyone have a positive and safe time in school; this is really important!

Please bring your money with you to school on the day and there will be collection buckets to put your donation in as you enter school and when you leave school.
Enjoy the fun and Happy Easter!

CHASA

	School Rule
	How to break it



	1. Have neat hair
	You could gel up your hair in a funky way, wear a big hair accessory or spray your hair a different colour

	2. No temporary tattoos
	You can wear a temporary tattoo

	3. No nail varnish
	Paint your fingernails in a brightly coloured polish

	4. No non uniform tops or bottoms
	You can wear any top and bottoms or dress/onesie

	5. Wear school shoes only
	You could wear your favourite pair of trainers, suitable for a school day.

Please no heels or open toed shoes – you must still be in shoes that are safe for a school day

	6. Fill your water bottle with water only
	You can bring squash or juice in your bottle (no fizzy drinks though please)

	7. Only wear white, black or grey socks
	You can wear odd socks or brightly coloured socks/tights

	8. No caps or hats
	You can wear your favourite hat / cap / EASTER EARS OR BONNET!

	9. No makeup to be worn
	You can wear ONE item of makeup

	10. Stud earrings only
	You may wear dangly earrings 


Advance Notice – Summer Fair Saturday 24 June
Plans are underway for this year’s Summer Fair! Please start collecting clean teddies and empty, clean jam jars to be able to make these popular stalls bigger than ever! Thank you!
***STANDING ITEMS***
Cost of Living Crisis 
We are very aware that costs continue to rise and look set to do so for some time.  If you are encountering financial difficulties, we may be able to signpost support.  Please get in touch. 

If your circumstances have changed and you think your child may be eligible for free school meals, it has never been easier to apply.  There is no stigma attached to this, it is not highlighted to the children in any way, and the school gets valuable funding too.  If you would like a confidential conversation about whether you may be eligible for free school meals, please do not hesitate to speak to me.  To apply directly please use this weblink: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meals
Reception places available for September 2023

Due to a lower number of sibling than usual, we anticipate that we will have some spaces available in our Reception class in September 2023.  Although the deadline has now officially passed for applications of places to North Yorkshire County Council, if you know of any parents who may be interested, please do ask them to contact school.
Online Safety
We recognise the importance of online safety and also understand that it is a fast paced, ever changing online world where parents can struggle to keep up with the technical knowledge and understanding demonstrated by their children.  The National Online Safety organisation produce regular guides for parents – this week they have produced a leaflet entitled “Ten top Tips for stronger passwords”. Please see the attached leaflet which is also available on the Online Safety section of our website.  Should you wish to access any of the other online safety parent guides available on a whole range of topics including what parents need to know about Amazon Fire Tablets, Google Chromebooks, and ways to champion equality online, please have a look at this weblink: https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides 

Should you wish to access more information about how to support your child/ren with online safety at home, this course is available which explains in detail the risks they might be exposed to and what you can do to support them. https://info.nationalonlinesafety.com/myleene-uk 

Our Safeguarding Team

At Crayke, we have three members of staff and a governor who make up our Safeguarding Leadership Team.  I am the Designated Safeguarding Lead, which means that I am the lead person responsible for child protection and safeguarding issues.  Mrs Rayner and Mrs Chandler are our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads (Deputy DSLs); a deputy DSL supports the DSL in their role of safeguarding and child protection.  Mr Hugh Porter is our Safeguarding Link Governor.  The role of the Safeguarding Governor is to support the DSL as well as to regularly review, ask questions and make suggestions about our safeguarding policies and procedures and to report back to the governing body.  All staff at Crayke know that safeguarding is EVERYONE’S responsibility.  Find out more on our dedicated website Safeguarding page: https://craykeschool.org/safeguarding/    

You can also report any safeguarding concerns to our DSL email: dsl@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk  Please also be aware that as a school we subscribe to Operation Encompass, whereby we are notified of any incidences of domestic violence where a pupil at our school has been present.  
Attendance and Punctuality
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We strive for high levels of attendance at school.  Please try, wherever possible, to book holidays out of term time.  The impact of even one day’s absence on your child’s learning is huge.  Also, please try to book medical appointments out of school hours if possible as this also minimises the time missed.  If your child is very unwell and unable to attend school, please inform the office by phoning 01347 821767 no later than 9:15am. Thank you for your support with this important matter.   

Why is it important for children not to miss school? 

All parents want the best for their children and for them to get on well in life. Having a good education is important to ensure that they have the best opportunities in their adult life. They only get one chance at school, and your child’s future may be affected by not attending school or alternative provision regularly. 

If children do not attend school regularly they may: 

( Struggle to keep up with school work. In a busy school day, it can be difficult for schools to find the extra time to help a child catch up. 

( Miss out on the social side of school life. Poor attendance can affect children’s ability to make and keep friendships; a vital part of growing up. 

Setting good attendance patterns from an early age, from nursery through primary school will also help your child later on in their life. Children who have a poor school attendance record may have less chance of securing a job when they are adults. Being on time is also vital. Arriving late at school can be very disruptive for your child, their teacher and the other children in the class. Some parents may be finding it difficult to ensure that their child attends school regularly. If this is the case please speak to Mrs Jackson as soon as possible so that the situation can be addressed.

The world is run by those who turn up.
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   [image: image20.png]Good Punctuality Matters!

DID YOU KNOW? If you are 15 minutes late each day you
will have missed 2 full weeks of school in one year?




Make every minute count!
Lunch Menu – Spring Term
	SPRING TERM 
2023
	Week 3

Served w/c 27th Mar

	Monday
	Farmhouse Mac & Cheese with Garlic Bread

Broccoli & Carrots

Jam Roly Poly & Custard

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt

	Tuesday
	Cheese Burger

Baked Potato Wedges

Spring Coleslaw with Cucumber Sticks

Banana Brownie

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt

	Wednesday
	Mince Beef & Dumplings with Baked Baby Potatoes 

Medley of Seasonal Vegetables

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 

Marbled Sponge & Custard

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt

	Thursday
	Chicken Korma & Rice

Cauliflower& Green Beans

Naan Bread

Oatie Biscuit & Cheese

Fresh Fruit Yoghurt

	Friday
	(Harry Ramsdens) Battered Fish 

Chips

Peas & Sweetcorn

Crusty Bread

Lemon & Sultana Iced Finger

Fresh Fruit or Fruit Yoghurt
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	Day
	Date
	Event
	Who
	Where



	Thursdays
	Alternate weeks
	Open the Book – collective worship
	Whole school
	Hall

	Saturday
	25 March
	CHASA Quiz Night event
	Adults only
	Sports Club

	Tuesday 
	28 March
	Crayke’s Greatest Show – A Talent Competition for all
	Whole school
	Hall

	Wednesday 
	29 March
	Easter Service 11am

Parents and carers welcome
	Whole school
	St Cuthbert’s Church

	Wednesday
	29 March
	Residential meeting for parents 3:40pm
	Year 5
	Oak class

	Thursday 
	30 March
	Staff and Governors v Pupils Chess Match 
	Chess Club
	Oak Classroom

	Friday
	31 March
	Easter Egg Hunt
	Whole school
	Field

	Friday
	31 March
	Break the Rules Day – CHASA fundraiser
	Whole school
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We have tried to give you as much notice as possible about upcoming events, and will try wherever possible not to have to amend them. 
	Day
	Date
	Event
	Who
	Where



	Tuesday
	25 April
	Cluster Spelling Bee tbc
	TBC
	Linton Primary

	Thursday
	4 May
	Box2BFit
	All
	Playground

	w/c 8 May (Tue – Fri)
	Key Stage 2 SATs tests
	Year 6
	Oak class

	w/c 15 May
	Bikeability 
	Year 5/6
	Playground and local area

	Tuesday
	16 May
	Class photo day
	All
	Outside

	Friday 
	19 May
	Roman topic educational visit
	Holly
	Murton Park

	Monday - Wednesday 
	5-7 June
	Residential 
	Year 5
	Carlton Lodge

	Thursdays
	8/15/22/29 Jun; 6/13 Jul
	Swimming 
	Apple

Beech
	Thirsk Pool

	Monday 
	12 June
	Launch of Wrapround Care – Tiddlywinks@Crayke
	Open to all
	School site

	Wednesday
	14 June
	New starter parent meeting 17:30
	Reception new starter parents
	Hall

	Saturday
	24 June
	CHASA Summer Fair
	All welcome
	School grounds

	Tuesday
	4 July 
	Sports Day
	All
	Outside

	Friday 
	7 July
	Reserve Sports Day
	All
	Outside

	Monday
	10 July
	KS2 performance dress rehearsal
	KS2
	Hall

	Tuesday
	11 July
	KS2 performance 2:00pm
	KS2
	Hall

	Wednesday
	12 July
	KS2 performance 6:00pm
	KS2
	Hall

	Friday
	21 July
	Leavers service (time tbc)
	All
	St Cuthbert’s Church


Autumn Term – 
Friday 6 – Sunday 8 October – Year 5 and 6 Residential Visit to Robinwood
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Judi Jackson

Headteacher

headteacher@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk 
FOLLOW YOUR PATHWAY AND WE GROW TOGETHER WITH CONFIDENCE

You did not choose me, I chose you that you might go and bear fruit, fruit that will last so that whatever you ask in my name the Father will give you.    John 15:16

Respect

Friendship   
    Forgiveness  
     Determination
Church News

Message from the Family Service Team
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Dates for your diaries:

On Easter Sunday (April 9th), we are having a Family Holy Communion @ Crayke – please note it is at 10am and will be followed by refreshments.

After that our regular Family Services @ Crayke continue on the 1st Sunday of the month as usual.

Looking forward to seeing you!

The Family Service team

Community News
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Community News (cont.)
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Community News (cont.)
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Book here: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdb2Vy7U0Pw-urA7JVPA6GG_0zLz_LRAU7om8VxhseUkmrRlg/viewform
Community News (cont.)
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Easter Holiday Activity Ideas
See attached leaflet and booking form for a range of activities available at the Galtres Centre during the holidays.

Also…..
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Easter Holiday Activity Ideas (cont.)
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Easter Holiday Activity Ideas (cont.)
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Easter Holiday Activity Ideas (cont.)
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All of our courses are run by F.A. QUALIFIED COACHES INCLUDING EX-PROFESSIONAL PLAYERS. All of our coaches have
been DBS/CRE police checked. The course i open fo boys and girls aged between 4 and 13. All sbilties ae catered for with total
beginners ntroduced through fun and confidence building practices. The course i tightly structured to ensure all aspeets of ootball
silsare developed

are expanding the football coaching
ool term tmes.

Atthe end of the term(usually 10-15 weeks) every child will eceive  merit trophy and course certificate, with chances to win extra
trophics including penalty shoot out, american shoot out and champions league corpetitions

The cost of the course is £7 per week, which is payable eve
welome to stay and watch bowever the club is ully supervised so children may be lef in our care. We have the use of excel

four weeks (£28) with the first payment due on week one. Parents are

facilitis including the large indoor sport hall

MONDAY 3¥

ASTER FOOTBALL FUN CAMP

The course i for 4 days from 10.00am — 3.00pm and children must brin
Thursday at 2.00pm thereis  trophy presentation when all layers recei
DISCOUNT(ES0) for the sccon the same family. Single days arc charged at £20 for any children who

packed lunch and drinks from hom every day. On
their awards. The cost of the course is £70. We slso offer £20

+ CHILD'S NAME to 07846 770 250

'YOU WILL RECEIVE CONFORMATION BY TEXT THEN REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT IS MADE ON THE FIRST MORNING OF THE COURSE
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Crayke Church of England Primary School


FOLLOW YOUR PATHWAY AND WE GROW TOGETHER WITH CONFIDENCE


You did not choose me, I chose you that you might go and bear fruit, fruit that will last so that whatever you ask in my name the Father will give you.    John 15:16


Respect		Friendship   	    Forgiveness  	     Determination
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This week’s attendance figures: 96.7% School Target: 96%


Apple (CH):  90.7% 0 lates�
Beech (LD):  98.6% 0 lates�
�
Holly (LC):  95.8% 1 late�
Oak (LR): 99.1% 1 late�
�
Punctuality is definitely improving – well done everyone and please keep it up!





PE Kits


PE Kits


w/c 27 March  �
Monday�
Tuesday�
Wednesday


�
Thursday


�
Friday


�
�
BEECH (LD)�
�
�
�
X �
X�
�
HOLLY (LC)�
�
�
X �
�
X�
�
OAK (LR)�
�
�
�
X�
X �
�
Please do ensure that on PE days, the children wear their hoodies, school jumpers or cardigans alongside white or blue t-shirts and black or navy shorts or jogging bottoms.


Children in Apple Class need to bring their Forest School kit in each Monday. Please wear PE kit on Wednesday and bring uniform to change into.  





� Stars of the Week �








Stars�
Apple�
Beech�
Holly�
Oak�
�
�



Honor Howland�
Olive Beeson�
Florence Hindley�
Aiden Simpson�
�
�
�
Martha Seligman�
Seb Parris�
Toby Seligman�
�
Gold Awards for Sport�



Letty Wilkinson�



Elliott Braidwood�



Arwen Dawson�



All of Year 5�
�















Crayke Church of England Primary School


Dates for your Diary – Spring Term 2023











Crayke Church of England Primary School


Dates for your Diary – Summer Term 2023











Term Dates – Academic Year 2022/2023


Spring Term Wednesday 4th January to Friday 31st March 2023


Summer Term Tuesday 18th April to Friday 21st July 2023


May Day Monday 1st May 2023


Additional Bank Holiday Monday 8th May 2023


Half Term Monday 29th May to return on Monday 5th June


INSET Days (School Closed to pupils) –


Monday 17th April 2023


Monday 24th July 2023


Tuesday 25th July 2023











�





Do you love talking to children and helping them extend their knowledge and experiences, do you enjoy using your imagination, getting messy, creating new inventions and being physically active? If so then this is the job for you! 





Tiddlywinks is super excited to be advertising for a play worker to work in our brand new Out of School club based in the beautiful countryside at Crayke Primary School. The role would come with supported professional development opportunities, generous benefits and a true competitive salary.


The working hours will be from 7:30-9am and 3:30-6:00pmor a mix depending on the applicants.





If you wish to join our Outstanding, friendly and inspirational team then please apply by emailing your CV and covering letter to � HYPERLINK "mailto:tiddleywinks@btopenworld.com" �tiddleywinks@btopenworld.com�  or alternatively calling our nursery in Easingwold directly on 01347 824123 for an application form.





Successful candidates will be short listed and invited to interview subject to references.


You will be required to provide a clear DBS check in addition to two suitable references.


We look forward to receiving your application soon.


Tracey & Rowena
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